
 

 

 

                                        
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Annual Community 

Garage Sale Event! 
Let’s bring in some cash 

while cleaning out old 

stuff! More information 

to come! 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Annual Community 

Dumpster Day 
Should we bring in a 

dumpster for a 

weekend? This would 

give you a chance to 

throw things away that 

big trash will not take. 

Tires, concrete, etc. Let 

us know what you think. 

Send a Text to (405) 442-

2230 

 

Meet the Board! 

2025 Board Members 

President: John McCuan 
 
V. President: Raymon Edds 
 
Treasurer: Shari English 

 
Secretary: Terryle Campbell 

 
Media Relations: Kristi 
Shanks 

 
Sergeant: Derek Czajkoski 
 
Board Member: 
 

Mailing Address 
S.H.H.E.O.A 
P.O. Box 545 
Newalla, OK 74857 
 
Email: 
sleepyhollowhillshoa@easyhoa.email 

 
FB Page 
HOA @ SLEEPY HOLLOW 

 
Website: 
Sleepyhollowhillshoa.com 
 
See Stray Dogs in 
Community? 
Call 405-297-3100 
 

Sleepy Hollow Hills 

Community 

NEWSLETTER | SPRING 2025 

Sleepy Hollow Hills Estates Owners Association 
 
Effective January 28th, we welcomed two new voted in Board 
Members: 
Raymon Edds interim Vice President, and Derek Czajkoski Sargent. 

Check out our new website! 

www.SleepyHollowHillsHOA.com 

 

You will be able to see things like upcoming projects, view our 

CC&R’s, Bylaws and more. You will also be able to log in to see your 

account.   

School Bus Stop Lighting! 
A vote at the January meeting passed to turn on streetlights at 

three street corners to improve safety for our kids who ride the bus 

to school. These lights will be installed in the next few weeks. 
 

CC&R and Bylaw News! 
The board is reviewing the current bylaws, and Covenants and is 

looking into making some updates to better reflect on our 

community. All changes will be voted on before they become law.  

New Street Signs! 
We have many street signs in the community that need repair or 

replacement. A vote at the January meeting passed to start the 

process of replacing street name signs. After speaking with the 

Oklahoma Transportation Department, we can choose any color or 

style since we are a private neighborhood. However, we are 

responsible for the total cost.  We will be voting on the color at the 

next HOA meeting. 

 
Join us at our next HOA Board Meeting on April 8th at 7:00 PM. 
Asa Smith Funeral 2039 Tim Holt Dr, Harrah, OK 73045 
 
Please report any violations to the HOA board via  
the “Easyhoa App” for the Board to review. 
 
For updates, please visit our website.  
 
 Sincerely, Your Current Board Members 
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